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President’s Corner…

I hope this month finds you all well and getting into the holiday spirit.  I
absolutely love this time of year.  It truly is my favorite season.  I love the
changing of the leaves, the beautiful fall decorations and especially the
smells of the season.  I’m pretty sure I could eat just about anything with
pumpkin in it.  I love experimenting with new pumpkin recipes so if anyone
has one to share, please let me know.  I would love to try it!

This time of year seems so busy with holiday parties, family gatherings, hay
rides, pumpkin patches, and costume contests.  Did everyone dress up for
Halloween? We had a great time as always dressing up and handing out
candy to all of the trick or treaters.  We dressed as The Incredibles from the
Disney movie. If you haven’t seen it, you absolutely must! I can promise you
will laugh for days.  Anyway, if you dressed up, please share your photos. I
always enjoy seeing everyone have fun.

Now that Halloween is behind us, we can look forward to Thanksgiving and
some of those delicious treats I have been experimenting with.  But wait! I
said look FORWARD, but this is the time to FALL BACK.  That’s right, set
your clocks back one hour this month or you will be late getting to your
Thanksgiving meal.  I sure don’t want to miss that.  I love having all of my
family and friends over to enjoy a great meal together.  I always cook the
traditional Thanksgiving meal with turkey, dressing, and all the fixings.  I
would sure love to know what you all are doing for Thanksgiving.

But this season isn’t just about parties and fun.  It’s about family and friends,
and giving thanks for all that God has blessed us with.  I am particularly
thankful for my wonderful family Doug, Kara, and Kody. And to God for
giving us His son Jesus to die for us.  I thank God each day for my friends,
food on my table, a job to support my family, a home to live in and for the
opportunity to serve my community. There are so many things we could
complain about each day, but if we just look around us, there is always
someone else with bigger troubles.  Please don’t take for granted the life you
have.  Your troubles could be so much worse.  Instead, pick one thing each
day that you are thankful for, and share your thankfulness with someone
else.  I can guarantee, you will bring a smile to someone else’s face and most
likely your own as well.

Thank you all for a blessed and beautiful year and for again allowing me to
serve you as your board President.  It is truly my honor for which I am
grateful.  God bless you and have a blessed Thanksgiving.

Sincerely,
Kay Lynn Hawkins
President



The Silver Center is sincerely grateful for the
support of our faithful Business Members.

Angel Pest Control
Guadalupe Regional Medical Center Volunteers

Guadalupe Valley Nursing Center
Humana Agent- Jesse Ojeda
Texan Renew Hearing Center

Tres Hewell Mortuary

Edward Jones Investments
First Commercial Bank

Guadalupe Regional Medical Center

Seguin Noon Lions
Pecan County Chiropractic

Advanced Hearing Aid Center
First United Bank

Charles Villeneuve Insurance
Emmanuel’s Lutheran Church

Guadalupe County Republican Women
Guadalupe County Humane Society

Hope Hospice
Minigrip LLC

Nesbit Living & Recovery Center
Nogales Garden Club

Russell Zaiontz PhD, MSN, RN
Seguin Gazette-Enterprise

Sunrise Lions Club

STANDARD

Hello From the Front Office!

What a FABULOUS month October was for us here at
the Center!  We have enjoyed so many wonderful
events... I won't bore you with all of the details but
THANK YOU!!!  to everyone who helped us make it
through with your smiles and assistance by
Volunteering for these events!  You are the heart and
soul allowing us to grow our business and we couldn't
do it without you.  If you are members in a group, or
are considering having a Holiday party here with us,
please call quickly to book your event.  YOU, the
members, always come first in our priorities!

Did you happen to make it out to the October Opry?
Due to the rain (and I never complain about rain) it was
a low attendance night, but boy was it a great show!
Tom Teboe & Kirk Herbold were onstage jamming and
having a great time.  I hope you enjoy their pictures in
this newsletter.  You can virtually SEE the fun and
good music flowing from them!  NOVEMBER will also be
an Opry to remember!!!  Judge Kyle Kutcher, Rex
Allen McNeill, & CLINT TAFT will ALL be onstage
November 15th.  Please put it on your calendar! We
need your support to keep our music shows alive.

Our dances coming up in November are first rate,
too!  Just listen to this line up!  November 2 we will
have Jimmie Bolado here, November 9th our 'Sadie
Hawkins Dance' will be The Most Wanted Band,
Charles & the Fabulous 4 will be here November 16th,
Bob Appel plays for us the Friday night after
Thanksgiving, and our own Gabe Galvan will have his
very first Friday night dance here on November 30th!
(That date also happens to be Pam Davis' birthday, so
stop by and tell her Happy Birthday!)  If you like
classic country music, you really ought to come out
and enjoy these dances!  I CAN'T WAIT!!!

In November we get to enjoy our most blessed American
duty of VOTING!  If you live in Guadalupe County, you
can choose which poll you want to vote at, and our
Ezell room will once again be a convenient polling place
if you'd like to vote here and enjoy a great lunch before
or after you vote.  PLEASE VOTE!  Here, there, or
anywhere... but please use your voice to protect our
great American values and guide our wonderful nation!

Thanksgiving is almost upon us!  I can just TASTE the
turkey!  In order for our staff to enjoy some great
family time, we will be closed on Thursday 11/22
and Friday 11/23 but we WILL BE OPEN THE
EVENING OF THE 23rd for a great dance by Bob
Appel.  Come on out and work off a few of those calories
on our dance floor!  We will not have lunch here at the
center or any deliveries those 2 days.  Thank you for
your understanding... and I hope you have a Blessed
Thanksgiving with friends and family.  I hope to see you
soon!
Glenda Layton
Executive Director
830-303-6612 2
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BIRTHDAY BINGO

On Friday, November 2, 2018
starting at 1:00 p.m. you are
invited to join us to celebrate our
November Birthdays with gifts,
cake and bingo!  Heart to Heart
Hospice and Abiding Home Health
are sponsoring this special event.  We
have a lot o fun, so join us for our November
HAPPY BIRTHDAY CELEBRATION!  All
members are invited, but do consider bringing a
friend.

Many older adults are looking for a gentle,
low-impact exercise program that helps them
stay active and improves muscle strength,
flexibility and balance. TAI CHI fits the bill!

The benefits include, but are not limited to,
helping with arthritis pain, reducing blood
pressure, reducing stress and depression,
and helping reduce bone loss in
menopausal women. Tai Chi is a
phenomenal exercise, and it all started with
the ancient Chinese!

Join us at the Silver Center on Mondays at
9:00 am. It is only $1.00 per class.

STAY ACTIVE WITH TAI CHI

11/2  Joyce Scarlett
11/3  Connie Meyer
11/4  Barbara Effenberger
11/8  David Dowell
11/9   Sydney Burton
11/9  Dorothy Funderburg
11/9  Theodore Barrientos
11/11  Joan Griffin
11/11  Judy White
11/15  Harold Bogisch
11/16  Christine Cloughly
11/16  Robert Sebesta
11/19  Shirley Hand
11/19  Leroy Dietert
11/22  Jeanette Brostowich
11/25  Alice Wahl
11/26  Mary Styblo
11/27  Connie Schade
11/27  Karen Huff
11/28  Daniel Fierro, Sr.



Our Friday Night Dances are really a lot of fun and a wonderful opportunity to mingle with friends and dance
the night away. The bands are top notch, so if you don't care to dance, just come to listen to the music.
PLEASE NOTE: The doors open at 6:30 pm. BYOB is no longer permitted due to insurance exclusions.

2018 Silver Center Friday Night Dance Schedule
Doors open at 6:30pm Dance 7:30 - 11:00 pm
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November

 2-Nov   Jim Bolado & Country Sounds

 9-Nov   Most Wanted Band

16-Nov Charles & Fabulous 4

23-Nov Bob Appel

30-Nov    Gabe Galvan & Friends

December

 7-Dec   Rex Allen McNiel

14-Dec Countrymen

21-Dec Monte Good

28-Dec No Dance

31-Dec  New Year’s Eve

 Wrangler Country

The Silver Needlers will meet
November 26th at 1:00 p.m.
Location is the Silver Center.
We will be planning our annual
Christmas party.  Also, we will be cutting out
fabric for bags for the Children’s Advocacy
Center & Veterans.   Please bring the usual
items for cutting out bags.  For further
information, please call Marie at
(830) 386-0962.
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Something NEW!

Do you love Board Games? The Silver Center is
starting an "Open Game Date" every Friday. The
times are 9-11 AM and 1-3 PM.

Bring your friends and choose from any of the
board games we have available and enjoy some fun
times with friends!

Our Amazing volunteers
make our Silver Center
more people friendly.
Total Volunteers hours
for September was a
fantastic 1022.50 hours
(regular hours 864,
RSVP hours 158.5.)
Volunteers make a difference how the Silver Center
operates.

“Your life is your message to the world, make sure
it’s inspiring.”  Silver Center is always looking for
good volunteers.  Become one of the team.



Memorial in Honor of:

__________________________________________

Send Acknowledgement to:

Name: _____________________________________

Address ___________________________________

City _______________________________________

State/Zip ___________________________________

Memorial from:

Name: _____________________________________

Address: ___________________________________

City: _______________________________________

State/Zip: __________________________________
Thank you for the remembrance.

The Silver Center
510 E. Court

Seguin, Texas 78155

Tres Hewell Mortuary, Inc.
Family Owned and Operated

Tres Hewell, President

P.O. Box 820
165 Tor Drive
Seguin, Texas 78156

Phone: (830) 549-5912
Fax: (830) 549-5918
Cell: (830) 660-5809

www.treshewell.com

Are you looking
for a hot, fresh,
well-balanced
meal? The Silver
Center serves a
delicious lunch
from 11 am to 1 pm

Monday through Friday, and the prices are great!
Everyday something new is served such as Chicken
Enchiladas, Meatloaf, Fish and Shrimp, and Salisbury
Steak. With the entree you get two sides, a salad, roll,
dessert and brewed tea or coffee. You can’t beat that!
Sandwiches, soups, and lunch salads are also offered. Join
us at the Silver Center for a
yummy lunch and some
great fellowship!
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In memory of : Kris Martin
                     By: Kay Lewis

In memory of: Vera Mae Vogel
                      By: Mary Ann Bienek
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New yoga class beginning Nov. 6
(Tuesday).  Class will meet in the Ezell
room every Tuesday at 9:00 a.m. for a
cost of $2 per person per class.  Come
join friends for an exciting stretching of
body, mind, and soul.  Yoga does more
than burn calories and tone muscles.
Yoga is a total mind – body workout
that combines strengthening and
stretching poses with deep breathing
and meditation/ relaxation.
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* Skilled Nursing Care
* Physical, Occupational & Speech Therapies
* Rehabilitation available up to 6 days a week
* Stroke Rehabilitation
* Complex wound care
* Tracheostomy care
* E-stim, Vital-stim & Ultrasound
* Wii-abilitation
* Delicious meals

THE HEIGHTS
OF GONZALES

701 North Sarah DeWitt
Gonzales, Texas 78629
Phone: 830-672-4530

Fax: 830-672-4543
www.TheHeights

COUNTRY CARE MANOR
REHABILITATION & LONG TERM CARE

2736 fm 775
Lavernia, Texas 78121
Phone: 830-779-2355

Fax: 830-779-5503
www.CountryCare.com

Our care makes the difference.
Our heart makes it home

Do you ask people to repeat?

Do you miss out on the
punchline of jokes?

Does your family complain
the TV is too loud?

Do you answer yes without
knowing the question?

Do you need to see someone’s
face to hear them?

If your answer is yes to 2 or
more questions, call today to
schedule a FREE hearing
screening!

Your Hearing Health is
Important!

We service all makes
and models of

hearing devices!

(830) 399-4195

628 N. Hwy 123 Bypass, Ste. 2
Seguin, Texas 78155

www.texanhearingcenter.com
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Tickle Your Funny Bone!
Submitted by Velma Buie

HAVE YOU FOUND JESUS:
A drunk is stumbling through the woods, totally drunk, when he comes upon a preacher baptizing
people in the river.  He proceeds to walk into the water and subsequently bumps into the preacher.
The preacher turns around and is almost overcome by the smell of booze.  Where upon he asks the
drunk, “Are you ready to find Jesus.?  The drunk replies, “Yes I am.”  So the preacher grabs him
and dunks him in the water.  He pulls him up and asks the drunk, “Brother have you found Jesus?”
The drunk replies, “No, I haven’t found Jesus.”  The preacher shocked at the answer, dunks him
again, but a little longer this time.  He again pulls him out of the water and asks again, “Have you
found Jesus, my brother?”  The drunk answers again, “No I haven’t found Jesus.”  By this time, the
preacher  is at his wits end, so he dunks the drunk in the water again…but holds him down for about
30 seconds.  When the drunk begins kicking his arms and legs, the preacher pulls him up.  The
preacher asked the drunk again, “For the love of God, have you found Jesus”?  The drunk wipes his
eyes and catches his breath and says to the preacher, “Are you sure this is where he fell in?”

ANY CHANGE:
A man is in the hospital after getting drunk and swallowing 120 coins on a bet.  Doctors monitoring
his situation say, so far, no change.

SEASON TICKET ANYONE:
On the first day of college, the Dean addressed the students.  He stressed one rule: “The female
dorm is off-limits for male students, and the male dorm is off-limits for females.  Anyone who
breaks this rule will be fined $20.00.  Anyone caught a second time will be fined $60.00.  Third
offense, $180.00.  Any questions?  A young man raised his hand, “ How much is a season ticket”?

EVERYTHING IS BIG IN TEXAS!!
A Texas farmer took a long awaited trip to Australia.  There he met a local farmer who showed off
his wheat field.  The Texan boasted, “We have wheat fields so big they’ll make yours look like a
postage stamp.” Then they walked around the ranch as the Australian showed off a pasture with a
herd of cattle grazing.  The Texan said, “We have cattle ranches so big they’ll make yours
look like an ant colony.”  Finally, the Texan saw a herd of Kangaroos hopping through
the field. “What in the heck are those?” asked the Texan.  The Australian farmer
turned to the Texan and said, Don’t you have grasshoppers in Texas?”

MILK ANYONE:
A man goes to the skin doctor with a rare skin disease.  The doctor says, “Try a
milk bath.”  So the guy goes to the grocery store and tells the dairy manager he
needs enough milk to take a bath.  The dairy guy asks, ”Do you want that past-
eur-ized?” “Nah”, the man replied,  “Up to my chin should do it.”



• Large Apartments/3 floor plans to choose from
• Selective menu at all meals
• Daily Activities
• Loving Competent Care
• Family Owned and Operated

www.SeguinAssistedLiving.com
226 Preston Dr., Seguin, Texas 78155

Call Karen Taylor or Lindsey Taylor to schedule your tour today!
(830) 379-8882

License #050604
“Look to Seguin Assisted Living for a Carefree Future”
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Opry Pictures
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JOIN US FOR
THE SILVER CENTER OPRY

Our Silver Center Opry comes around every 3rd
Thursday of the month, which is November 15th,
so don't forget to mark your calendars!  The Silver
Opry puts on the best show in town! Besides our
wonderful Silver Opry Band, Clint Taft, Rex
Allen McNeil and Kyle Kutcher will also
entertain us for the evening.

A delicious hot meal will be served.  We start
serving at 6:00 p.m. when the doors open.  The bar
also opens at 6:00 p.m. and closes around 8:00
p.m.  The Silver Center has the BEST local talent
and a super delicious meal, so please join us for a
delightful, fun night!  DON'T FORGET:
THURSDAY,  OCTOBER 18!
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On Tuesday, September 19th,
the Silver Center was honored to
be named Small Business of the
Year for Business Excellence.  It
has been a long time coming and
we are very excited to have this
award.  Please stop by and see
it!  It is predominately displayed
on our Baby Grand in the Lobby.
I want to thank our many
volunteers and my outstanding
staff.  Without you, this couldn't
have happened.
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Due to the Holidays, there
will be no Lunch & Learn
November and December.
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1st Annual THANKSGIVING
COMMUNITY FEAST

(Open to all in our community!)
Sponsored by

HULK Construction
11AM-3PM

512-351-1582  or  512-488-2222
Thanksgiving Day, November 22nd.

Please join us @
The Silver Center
510 E Court St.

as we dine and visit and celebrate our
many Blessings!

Check it out on Facebook
Hulk construction services.



Sounds like a great night out for family and friends, doesn’t it? On every 2nd
Tuesday, The Silver Center is having a GROUP GAME NIGHT. Doors open at
6:00 PM and close at 8:30 PM. The cost: $2.00 per person for members and $2.50
per person for non-members.

Here are the Rules:
1) You will need to be part of a group or start a new group or have a new table with a standing group. If

you don't know if there is a group playing "YOUR" game, call the center and get connected with others
that might also be looking for an open group.

2) When you call (830-303-6612) to reserve your space, give a head count of the people in your party so that a table
can be set up for your group.

3) Call by Thursday, November 8. Be sure to call the Thursday before game day to reserve your spot!

4) Bring your own cards, game pieces, or whatever you need for your game.

5) Bunco, Bridge, Poker, Mahjongg, Pinochle, or any other game is okay by us.
6) Please tidy up your own area before you leave at 8:30 p.m.

Sound like fun? Well it is, and it is also a wonderful time to play and relax with your family and friends. Please join us and
don’t forget to call for your reservation!

This is the lightest, most scrumptious cake!  Easy and disappears really quickly!
(Borrowed from Catholic Life Insurance, recipe of Cheri De Salme)

Cookies and Cream Cake

Frosting:

4-4 1/2 cups confectioners' sugar
1/2 cup shortening
1/4 cup milk
1 tsp. vanilla extract

In a mixing bowl, beat the sugar, shortening,
milk, and vanilla until smooth.  Frost the
cake.  If desired, decorate the top with cookie
halves and the sides with crushed cookies.

Recipe yields:  12 servings

Cake:
1 pkg. white cake mix
1 1/4 cups water
1/3 cup oil
3 egg whites
1 cup (approx. 8) Oreo cookies, coarsely crushed
  (Note:  You may add additional crushed cookies if you
 desire.)

In a large mixing bowl combine cake mix, water, oil, and egg
whites.  Beat on low speed until moistened and then beat on high
for 2 minutes.  Gently fold in the crushed cookies.  Pour into two
greased and floured 8-inch round cake pans or one 13x9x2 inch
greased pan.  Bake at 350 degrees for 30 minutes or until
wooden pick inserted in center comes out clean.  Cool for 10
minutes and remove from pans to wire rack to cool completely
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